To Whom it May Concern,

Please accept this letter as notification of my retirement with this school district. I will retire at the end of school year 2015-2016 which will give me twenty years plus one year of sick days which equal 21 years.

I have genuinely enjoyed my time spent with this school district especially at Lowell and Bryant Elementary Schools. It has been immense pleasure to serve as a teacher with this district, and the relationships I've have formed here over the years will not be soon forgotten.

Best Wishes,

Kathy Bednar Kathy Bednar